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INDIANAPOLIS, IN (May 21, 2009) — Almost 400,000 individuals are 

participating in high school cheerleading, according to a new survey 

conducted this spring by the National Federation of State High 

School Associations (NFHS).  

This first-of-its-kind, comprehensive survey of the NFHS member 

state high school associations measured participation in 

cheerleading at the freshman, junior varsity and varsity levels. With 

18,922 high schools in the 51 member associations, the new figure of 

394,694 translates to an average of 21 cheerleaders per school.  

The only national participation figure for high school 

cheerleading in the past has been one for those boys and girls 

involved in competitive spirit squads. The 2007-08 High School 

Athletics Participation Survey conducted by the NFHS indicated a 

total of 113,980 boys and girls involved in competitive cheer. 

The new survey not only includes those individuals in 

competitive cheer, but also everyone involved in sideline cheerleading 

at the high school level throughout the United States. 

“This figure of almost 400,000 provides a more accurate 

portrayal of student participation in cheerleading,” said Robert F. 



Kanaby, executive director of the NFHS. “This adjustment is 

particularly noteworthy in relation to reports on cheerleading 

injuries. The NFHS will begin tracking the incidence of such injuries 

through our partnership with Dr. Dawn Comstock at Ohio State 

University.” 

 

 

About the National Federation of State High School Associations (NFHS )  

The NFHS, based in Indianapolis, Indiana, is the national leadership organization for 
high school sports and fine arts activities. Since 1920, the NFHS has led the 
development of education-based interscholastic sports and fine arts activities that 
help students succeed in their lives. The NFHS sets direction for the future by 
building awareness and support, improving the participation experience, establishing 
consistent standards and rules for competition, and helping those who oversee high 
school sports and activities. The NFHS writes playing rules for 17 sports for boys 
and girls at the high school level. Through its 50 member state associations and 
the District of Columbia, the NFHS reaches nearly 19,000 high schools and 11 million 
participants in high school activity programs, including almost 7.5 million in high 
school sports. As the recognized national authority on interscholastic activity 
programs, the NFHS conducts national meetings; sanctions interstate events; 
produces publications for high school coaches, officials and athletic directors; 
sponsors professional organizations for high school coaches, officials, spirit 
coaches, speech and debate coaches and music adjudicators; serves as the national 
source for interscholastic coach training; and serves as a national information 
resource of interscholastic athletics and activities. For more information, visit the 
NFHS Web site at www.nfhs.org.  
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